
NOTICE OF DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE 

North Beach Water District issued a determination of non-significance (DNS) 
under the State Environmental Policy Act Rules (Chapter 197-11 WAC) for the 
following project:  

2014 Water System Plan Update.   

After a review of a completed environmental checklist and other information 
on file with the District, North Beach Water District has determined this 
proposal will not have a probable significant adverse impact on the 
environment.  

Copies of the DNS are available at no charge from North Beach Water District 
25902 Vernon Avenue Suite C, PO Box 618 Ocean Park, WA 98640 360.665.4144.  
Copies of the DNS may be downloaded from the District’s website at 
www.northbeachwater.com.   

The public is invited to comment on this DNS by submitting written comments 
no later than April 15, 2015 to William Neal at PO Box 618 Ocean Park, WA 
98640 or by public comment at a public hearing to be held on 6:00 PM Monday, 
April 20, 2015 at 25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D Ocean Park, WA 98640. 


